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This primary documentation and historical account (with some mild criticism) on the run-
ning of the Signals Research and Development Establishment was written in early 1945
on request by Col G.W. Raby (SRDE Chief Superintendent from 1944 to 1947), by Mr. F.
Goldstone who was employed at SRDE from the very beginning of its existence. This
document was published with permission of the Royal Signals Museum, Blandford, U.K.
The text of the original report was retyped exactly as it appeared in the original, with the
addition of later found photographs of Mr F. Goldstone.


